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Jennifer Therrien
Challenger Learning Center of Maine
30 Venture Way

Bangor, ME 04401

Dear Ms. White,

This letter is to inform you that your scholarship réquest for the simulated mission for Penisula School
has been approved. The amount of $650 has been allocated for your school to cover the costs of the
mission scheduled for April 26, 2016.

We look forward to working with your students.

Regards,

Jennifer Therrien

Education Director & Center Coordinator



